Town of Hurley P.O. Box 569 Hurley, New York 12443 Tel: 845-331-7474 x6

Fax: 845-331-0058



John Perry Supervisor

A Message from the Town of Hurley Town Board

Dear Residents of Hurley,

The Town of Hurley is updating its Comprehensive Plan and we need your participation to do it!

The Comprehensive Plan will establish the community's vision for the future of Hurley. It answers the questions: Where are we now? Where are we going? Where do we want to be? And how do we get there? The plan then sets goals and prioritizes specific actions to implement recommendations following completion of the plan.

New York State Law recommends that public input be received before completing a Comprehensive Plan. The Town Board has selected a committee to prepare the Plan. NYS Law *requires* that the committee preparing the plan present a draft plan at a public meeting to the Town Board, and that the Town Board hold a public meeting to receive feedback from the public. The Plan is then adopted by the Town Board and "All land use regulations must be in accordance with a comprehensive plan" according to New York State Law.

The Town of Hurley Comprehensive Plan Review Committee (CRC) will be soliciting public input early in the plan preparation process to ensure that the Plan Update reflects the needs of its residents and business owners, so we need your input! Check out the Comprehensive Plan Update Webpage on the Town of Hurley website, follow the links to take the online survey, spread the word, and check back for news and updates on future public participation events!

Sincerely,

Supervisor John Perry

Councilperson Michael Boms

ciperson Peter Humphries

Councilperson Barbara Zell

Councilperson Melinda McKnight